
ELSTREE AND BOREHAMWOOD 

NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 

Have Your Say on the Future of  

Elstree and Borehamwood  
 

The Neighbourhood Plan  

Public Consultation Now Open 

 

Elstree and Borehamwood Town Council is inviting residents, local groups, and businesses to comment 

on the Pre-Submission (Regulation 14) Draft Neighbourhood Plan. 

 

This Plan sets out a shared vision for how our town will develop between now and 2040. It includes 

policies on: 

 

• Affordable housing and local needs 

• Green spaces, climate and the 

environment 

• Shops and town centre improvements 

• Heritage and community facilities 

• Better paths, cycle routes and safer travel 

• Creative industries and local employment 

 

This is your opportunity to help shape the future of Elstree and Borehamwood. Whether you live, work, 

study or visit here, your views matter. 

 
How to Take Part 

The full Neighbourhood Plan and supporting documents are available on our 

website: https://elstreeborehamwood-tc.gov.uk/neighbourhood-plan/ 

Complete the Full Survey (Policy-by-Policy)  

This version allows you to comment on each individual planning policy. It is ideal for 

residents and organisations who want to engage with the full draft plan. Use the QR 

code or go to: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/EBTCReg14 

 
Deadline to Respond 

All responses must be received by 5pm on Monday 7 July 2025. 

Paper copies of the plan and surveys are available from the Town Council Offices at 

Fairway Hall, Brook Close, Borehamwood WD6 5BT. 

You can also return your completed paper survey there. 

 
 

https://elstreeborehamwood-tc.gov.uk/neighbourhood-plan/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/EBTCReg14

